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April 14, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors and Ministry Leaders, 
 
I want to introduce you to these four amazing college-aged young adults who will be 
serving in the Diocese of Sacramento this summer at Totus Tuus missionaries. They are 
from across the US and coming to serve at 7 parishes in the Diocese of Sacramento for 
Totus Tuus camp.  Totus Tuus camp is for children and young people in 1st-12th grade 
to have an unforgettable week of fun surrounded by the Sacraments.  
 
As the team is headed to Kansas for 10 days of preparatory training in late May, I am 
asking you to please keep these 4 Young Adults in your prayers. And asking you to share 
with your parish prayer teams to put them on their prayer lists! 
 
Learn more about the missionaries on the flier attached and if you are interested in 
learning more about Totus Tuus please contact me, Jen Alcorn at 
dre@sjauburncatholic.com or (530) 885-2956 
 
 
Jen Alcorn 
DRE St. Joseph Auburn 
Totus Tuus Diocesan Coordinator 
 

mailto:dre@sjauburncatholic.com


TOTUS TUUS 2025
2nd TEAM FOR SACRAMENTO DIOCESE!

TEAM LEAD: MANUEL JORGENSEN

MANUEL JORGENSEN
Hi there! My name is Manuel Jorgensen. I was born
and raised at Saint Joseph parish in Auburn. I
currently attend Sierra College, where I plan to study
classical piano this fall before transferring to
University of Mary in ND. This will be my second
summer as a Totus Tuus missionary. I look forward to
spending a fun summer with all of you.

ISABELLA CAUGHRON
Hi! My name is Isabella Caughron and my hometown is Kansas City,
Missouri. This fall, I will be a Senior studying Great Books at Thomas
Aquinas College in MA. After college, I plan on serving the Lord,
either through nursing or teaching. The fifth in a family of ten children,
I enjoy making food, caring for farm animals, gardening, good
conversations and spontaneous adventures!

ESTEVAN HENDERSON
Hello! I'm Estevan. I was born and raised in
Albuquerque, NM, but now I hail from Tucson, AZ. I'm
a junior at Thomas Aquinas College, where I discuss a
lot of books with people, sing sacred music, perform
Shakespeare, go on hikes, and bug my younger
brother.

ABI OBERLEY
Hello, my name is Abi Oberley. I’m from Wichita, KS and my home
parish is St. John’s Clonmel. This is my second year as a Totus Tuus
missionary. Next Fall I will be a Sophomore at Newman University in
KS where I am studying elementary education and am in the theatre
department. God Bless!
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